







March 12, 1997

Mr. Bill Nittler Box 824 Mancos, CO 81328

Dear Mr. Nittler,

This is to verify your reception of KWIK 1240 KHz. on the morning of March 6, 1997, around 7:10am MST. Thank you for taking the time to report to us.

As you probably know, KWIK transmits 24 hours daily, seven days per week using 1000 Watts, non-directional. Maintainance breaks are rarely taken, only as necessary.

Feel free to report to us again, should you hear us again.

Sincerely,

William H. Traue

Technician, Fox Communications/KWIK